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Donated art supplies to students

Charleston Wrap Fundraiser

Magician Shaun Robison

Founders Day Award for our February Membership Drive

2 assemblies with Jared Campbell

PARP program and visiting author James Preller

Sees Candy Fundraiser

Yaniza's Pop Star Sing-Along

Cooking with Chef Jodi

2 virtual Scholastic Book Fairs

2021-2022 Yearbooks

Staff Appreciation Day

Back Pack Program fundraiser through Ashley Brown Photos

Awarded the Gordon Creek PTA Scholarship 

5th Grade Moving Up

As we reach the end of the 2020-2021 school year, we want to thank you all so much for

all of your support and participation this year. Even with this year's circumstances, we

were able to serve and build community at Gordon Creek. Check out all the meaningful,

educational, and fun projects and programs our students had the chance to experience

this year, in part because of you and the entire Gordon Creek community!
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Congratulations! 
The 5th Graders are moving up! We hope

that as they head into middle school that

they will carry happy memories from

Gordon Creek.   

We are so grateful for all of the 5th grade

caregivers who have supported the PTA

during their students' time at Gordon

Creek.  Whether you were a part of the

PTA through a membership, volunteered

for a school program, donated to a drive,

served on a committee, participated in a

fundraiser, or attended an event, your

contributions have helped us to serve our

Scottie community! 

See You in September 
We know summer is just getting started...

but please keep an eye out for PTA news

in the fall. We'll be sharing news of

meeting dates, volunteer opportunities,

and upcoming events. You can also find us

on Facebook @gordoncreekpta.  

The first day of classes for the 2021-2022

school year is Tuesday, September 7. You

can find the full district calendar here:

https://www.bscsd.org/cms/lib/NY02211

965/Centricity/Domain/8/2021-

2022%20School%20Calendar%20v6.pdf 

gordoncreekPTA@gmail.com * facebook.com/gordoncreekPTA * @GordonCreekPTA on Twitter

Volunteer Corner 
PTA would not be what it is without the

support of the Gordon Creek community!

We appreciate our Scottie community so

much! We do have a few folks we want to

shout out ...  

Don Brandt, Katie Bennice, Vicki

Hartman, Kim Kelsey, and all the teachers

and staff that have attended meetings

and supported our events. Thank you!  

We also want to thank Katie Whittemore

for serving as our Membership Chair,

Maureen BLaum for serving as our

BoxTops Coordinator, and the members of

this year's PARP Committee: Karen

Avenarius, Sheri Litchfield, Laurie

Pascucci, Gina Ralston, and Betsy Wagar.  

And a super special thanks to our

incoming officers, Karen Avenarius and 

 Nicole Paupini, with 2 more to be elected

soon. We will be transitioning to this

amazing new group over the summer 

 

Again, the PTA is what it is because oft

the folks who cheer us on and join in on

the planning and events. For more

information on volunteering with the

PTA, send us a message at

gordoncreekPTA@gmail.com. 

Have a Great Summer!
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